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 Board Members Lori Viars and Kathlene Applegate retiring 
 

 
LEBANON, OH: Warren County Board of Election Board Members Lori Viars (Republican) and 
Kathlene Applegate (Democratic) will be retiring at the end of their terms, February 28, 2025. 
 
Lori Viars began her service as Board Member on March 21, 2011 stepping in for former Board 
member, newly elected prosecutor, David Fornshell. Lori has been active in politics since 1990.   
  
Kathlene Applegate was nominated for Board Member by her party on April 1, 2015. She took 
the seat of retiring Member Bev Moore. Applegate has been active in politics for over 40 
years.  
 
Both Board Members spent many hours on behalf of Warren County voters and will be 
honored with a small reception following their last Board Meeting on February 6, 2025 at 
9:00am. We are sincerely grateful for all they have done to contribute to the Warren County 
Board of Elections.  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


